
 

 

 

 

 

 

29 March 2021 

 

 

 

 

Mr Paul French 

Co-convenor 

Brisbane CBD BUG 

GPO Box 2104  

BRISBANE  QLD  4001 

 

 

 

Dear Mr French 

 

 

Thank you for your email of 28 March 2021 with your submission to the Cross River Rail 

Delivery Authority on the proposed Roma Street Development Scheme. I appreciate you 

bringing this to my attention. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Adrian Schrinner 

LORD MAYOR 

 
Ref: LM01308-2021 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Building a better Brisbane ~ Protecting our lifestyle 


